
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The Des Moines Memorial Drive and South 200th Street 

Intersection Improvements Project and South 200th Street 

Shared Use Path project Ribbon Cutting Ceremony is 

scheduled for Thursday, October 7, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. A 

quorum of the Council may be present. The event will be held 

at 1410 South 200th Street.  

 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


